
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Commissioners Meeting 
Water Supply District of Acton 
693 Massachusetts Avenue 
Acton, MA  01720 
 
June 4, 2007 
 
Agenda: Interviews for District Manager 
 
 
Minutes of June 4, 2007  Commissioners Meeting 
 
Present were Commissioners Parenti, Phillips, and Stuntz.  Also in attendance were 
District Manager James Deming, District Counsel Mary Bassett, Treasurer/Collector 
Mary J. Bates, Environmental Manager Jane Ceraso.  Also joining the meeting was Tom 
Groux from Groux and Associates. 
 
The meeting was called to order at 7:09 P.M. 
 
INTERVIEWS: 
 
The Commissioners began the interviews with Robert Murch at 7:10 pm.  The second 
interview was with Matthew Pearson, beginning at 7:40 pm.  The final interview was 
with Mark Riopelle, beginning at 8:10 pm. 
 
All interviewed were asked the questions that are attached. 
 
The meeting adjourned at 8:50 pm. 
 


